
TDOT Project Priorities 
 
The Tennessee Department of Transportation has requested that the MPO prioritize the 
projects they have under consideration for their upcoming 3 Year Work Program for FY 
2022-2024. The attached table depicts one project under consideration for FY22 and 
five for FY24.  
 
The FY22 project involves right-of-way acquisition for a section of the Highway 18 
improvement project. 
 
The FY24 projects include right-of-way acquisition and construction for the Highway 18 
improvement project and right-of-way acquisition for the Southern Bypass extension 
project. 
 
The MPO Coordinator recommends that the MPO Technical Staff recommend to the 
MPO Executive Board that the Highway 18 right-of-way acquisition project in FY22 be 
ranked 1, the other Highway 18 projects in FY24 be ranked 2, 3, and 4 (in the order 
they appear), and the Southern Bypass right-of-way acquisition in FY24 be ranked 5.  
 
The projects will be presented in more detail at the meeting, but please let me know if 
you have any questions about these projects or their proposed priority prior to the 
meeting. 
 
 


